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Our Vacation Bible School will begin Sunday August 8th at 5:15pm until 8:15pm. This will include dinner for the kids.  The second collection this weekend will help pay for these meals-thank you for your generosity. If you would like to donate specific items to VBS this year, please see our “Check-in” kiosk in the narthex.  Take a “ticket” bring it back with the donation by Sunday August 1st. Registration forms for children can also be picked up there.  Anyone 16 or older who would like to volunteer for VBS, please sign up on the sheet at the door of the office.  This is a great event for kids and adults so we encourage you to attend!
Adoration sign-ups are now available for Friday August 6th after 6pm mass until Saturday at 4pm.  Please consider signing up for one hour increments as it is a special time with the Blessed Sacrament. 

Deacon (if there)-Visitors?, Anniversaries?, Birthdays? 
Have a wonderful week! 

